
Thanksgiving Day 2020

Thank YOU!

We proudly wear our masks to protect ourselves, others, and to slow down the
spread in honor of front line healthcare workers.

Special thanks and appreciation to our front line healthcare providers,
administrators and support teams, public health leaders, community organizers,
scientists, patient and nursing home advocates, and essential workers. We thank
you and appreciate the dedication, passion, and commitment you provide to all in

need each and every day and during this unprecedented pandemic. Thank you and
blessings and good health to you and your loved ones......



We Enjoy Hearing from YOU!

Please feel free to contact us at any time as most of
the time we are still all working remotely from our
homes.
Contact us at:
Telephone: 312-445-6477 (office phone)
Cell Phone: 630-202-5579
E-mail: Pat Merryweather-
Arges pmerryweather@projectpatientcare.org

Thank you!
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